FFWPU UK: Closed for Holiday Dates for Lancaster Gate and the Newsletter
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Lancaster Gate will close for the holidays from December 20th, 2024, to January 6th, 2025. The
first 2025 newsletter will be sent on January 9th.

Our UK Headquarters at Lancaster Gate will be closed for the holidays, starting Friday, December 20th,
2024, and reopening on Monday, January 6th, 2025. During this period, there will also be a short break
from our newsletters, with the first edition of 2025 scheduled for release on Wednesday, January 9th.
We wish all members a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! May this festive season bring joy and

warmth to you and your families.

Warm greetings from everyone at Headquarters!



